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To the Rector of the  

NEI "Kazakh-Russian Medical University"   

Professor Jainakbayev N.T. 

 

Dear Nurlan Temirbekovich,  

 The Non-Profit Organisation “Eurasian Center for Accreditation and Quality 

Assurance in Higher Education and Health Care” (ECAQA) hereby informs you of the 

decision of the ECAQA Accreditation Council to accredit the educational programmes of 

the NEI "Kazakh-Russian Medical University" as listed below for a period of 5 (five) years, 

from 12th July 2024 to 11th July 2029: 

− 7M10101 Public Health (scientific and pedagogical direction); 

− 7M10101 Public Health (profile direction); 

− 7M10102 Medicine; 

− 7R01122 Plastic Surgery (Adult, Paediatric). 

 The reports of the External Expert Commission (EEC) and the decision of the 

Accreditation Council will be published in the Asia-Pacific Quality Register (DAQAR). 

ECAQA has been listed in this register (APQR) since 2019. 

 The reports of the External Expert Commission and the decision of the ECAQA 

Accreditation Council will also be published in the Unified Higher Education Platform of 

the Ministry of Science and Higher Education of the Republic of Kazakhstan 

https://epvo.kz/#/ under the "Register of Accredited Educational Programs" section, as well 

as on the ECAQA website in the "Register" section https://www.ecaqa.org/en/reestr-en and 

https://www.ecaqa.org/en/about-ecaqa/accreditation-council/ac-meetings. 

 Post-accreditation monitoring, in accordance with the accreditation process, will be 

carried out by ECAQA over five years from June 2024 to December 2028, with the 

submission of an annual report on the implementation of the recommendations of the 

External Expert Commission. By no later than December 2028, NEI "Kazakh-Russian 

Medical University" is required to submit an application for the re-accreditation of its 

educational programmes.  

 
Director General                                                        Sarsenbayeva S.S. 

 

 
 

 

Responsible person: Umarova M.A.  
Tel. +7 701 3291665, +77074897143 
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